
From: Colvin, Michael
Sent: 5/24/2010 3:12:17 PM

Homer, Trina (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TNHC)To:
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: FW: FYI - AB 1613 OIR — SCE's request for an extension of time to comply with 

Ordering Paragraph 6
Hi Trina

I just sent this onto Brian P. but he also suggested that I let you 
know. Sorry about the delay. Sighs. See below.

Michael Colvin
Policy and Planning Division
California Public Utilities Commission
(415) 355-5484
michael.colvin@cpuc.ca.gov

---- Original Message-----
From: Brian.Prusnek@sce.com fmailto:Brian.Pmsnek@sce.com1 
Sent: Monday, May 24, 2010 3:09 PM 
To: Colvin, Michael
Subject: Re: FYI - AB 1613 OIR — SCE's request for an extension of time 
to comply with Ordering Paragraph 6

Awesome. I had actually asked Trina's folks to check in cuz I hate 
pestering you about this.

I really appreciate the heads-up!

Thanks!

Brian C. Prusnek 
Regulatory Affairs Manager 
Southern California Edison 
415.929.5515 Office 
415.405.6691 Mobile 
brian.prusnek@sce .com

---- Original Message-----
From: "Colvin, Michael" [michael.colvin@cpuc.ca.gov]
Sent: 05/24/2010 03:02 PM MST 
To: Brian Prusnek
Subject: FYI - AB 1613 OIR — SCE's request for an extension of time to 
comply with Ordering Paragraph 6
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Hi Brian

Surprise surprise, there is a lag in getting back to you on Edison's 
request for extension to comply on the AB 1613 proceeding. Short answer, 
the extension is approved. The letter approving the extension to comply 
out to got held up by technical stuff, sadly slowing down a bunch of 
stuff today. (In case you don't know what I'm talking about, the request 
is dated 5/10 and asks to postpone development of the less than 500kW 
contract for AB 1613 until October). So in case Amber Dean or others in 
Edison legal are freaking out, you can tell her that it is underway.
Frank and Paul are up to speed and I'm hoping that you'll see something 
official from this week.

- Michael

Michael Colvin
Policy and Planning Division
California Public Utilities Commission
(415) 355-5484
michael.colvin@cpuc.ca.gov

SB GT&S 0043858

mailto:michael.colvin@cpuc.ca.gov

